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Ariana Costa

From: amuench726 <amuench726@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 6:18 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: am a Rhode Island Resident and I strongly OPPOSE the following antigun bills: H5436, 

H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Representative, 

 I am writing to address the critical importance of my Second Amendment rights in light of a recent tragic event that has 
deeply affected my life. 

My boyfriend’s family member was tragically murdered, and another was severely injured in a violent incident. This has 
left me deeply shaken and concerned for my personal safety and well-being. In times of increased vulnerability, I believe 
it is essential for responsible citizens to exercise their rights to self-defense and to have access to the necessary tools to 
protect themselves and their loved ones. 

Given the recent trauma and the risks associated with the ongoing threat, I am requesting that my Second Amendment 
rights be preserved and upheld. I believe it is my constitutional right to possess and carry firearms for personal 
protection in these trying circumstances. 

I have always followed the laws and regulations regarding firearm ownership and have taken the necessary steps to 
ensure that I am a responsible gun owner. This tragedy has only reaffirmed the need for me to have the means to 
defend myself in case of future danger. 

I respectfully request that my right to keep and bear arms is not infringed upon. In these challenging times, I trust that 
you will recognize the importance of this right, especially in light of the grave personal circumstances I am currently 
facing. 

Thank you for your understanding and attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me should you require any 
further information or clarification. 

Sincerely, 
Ana Delgado 

Portsmouth,Ri 

401-744-9207 

 


